Mohammed Ahmed

From: Enya Fogarty

Sent: 06 August 2021 09:28

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Application No: 2021/2411/P

Enya Fogarty
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 8964

————— Original Message-----

From: Candice Hurwitz _
Sent: 05 August 2021 20:35

To: Enya Fogarty

Subject: Application No: 2021/2411/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Enya,

I hope this finds you well. As a local neighbour | fully support this application. | really believe we should be
encouraging these extensions to create more family friendly properties. We know some of the families living in
Erskine Mews and feel it is so important for our community that families can stay and grow in the area. Additionally |
love the design and think that green roofs would be such an attractive outlook as well as beneficial to the
environment — wish there were more in London.

I think the design is really impressive and can see it is a very thorough and thoughtful application. | strongly believe
the area needs homes that can accommodate bigger families like ours. | am in full support

Kind Regards.
Candice Hurwitz

Sent from my iPhone



